
I am writing because I adamantly oppose HB 2478.  A nation is only as strong as its families and families 
are all ready breaking up for some time now.  Every child needs a Mother and a Father.  It is a proven 
fact that children do better in school and become better citizens raised with both a Mother and 
Father.  Do not change what has been since the beginning of the human race marriage with a man and a 
women.  No HB 2478 
 
Thank you, 
Norma Jean Fordyce 
7023 Sunnyview Rd NE 
Salem, OR 97305 

 


